
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 23rd September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

EYFS and KS1 HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 
We are writing to invite you to our Harvest Festival on Thursday 13th 
October. The afternoon will consist of two events for parents. 
 
For KS1 parents, Year 1 and Year 2 will be performing songs and sharing 
our amazing artwork from the first half term. This will take place in the 
school hall at 2:30pm.  Please wait outside the main entrance to be seated 
in the hall before the performance. 
 
For Reception parents, Rainbows and Sunshines will be performing songs 
outside their classrooms in the playground at 3:00pm.  Parents are invited 
to stand outside to watch this performance.  Please be prepared to bring 
an umbrella if we are not lucky with the weather. 
 
We will be collecting donations of fresh fruit and vegetables on the day. 
However, if you would like to send tinned or dried goods, these are 
welcome any time before the performance. There will be a generous 
donation from Morrisons, who will be sending a representative to explain 
this to the children during our morning assembly on the day.   
 
This year we will be donating all foods to a local food bank. 
 
 
Thank You,  
 
EYFS and KS1 staff  
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